
Royal Canadian Legion 
BRANCH NO. 102 

WALKERTON ·ONTARIO· NOG 2VO 
TELEPHONE 881-0821 

Tuesday, October 15, 2019 

The Mayor and Council 
The Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott Street 
Walkerton, OntarioN0G 2V0 

Your Worship and Council, 

On Monday, November 11, 2019 it is the intention of Branch 102 of The Royal Canadian Legion 
to parade from the branch to the cenotaph on Colborne Street and then return the branch after 
the Remembrance Day ceremony. 

We hereby respectfully request permission to parade on the public thoroughfares McGivern, 
Durham, Colborne, and Jane. Arrangements have been made with the South Bruce OPP 
detachment to escort the parade so that it will proceed in a safe and orderly fashion. 

You and the municipal staff are cordially invited to participate in the parade, ceremony and the 
social time at the branch. 

On Sunday, November 10, 2019 a church parade will stage a Church Parade to Trinity Lutheran 
Church on Colborne Street and return to the branch. The members of 812 Squadron Royal 
Canadian Air Cadets will be joining us for this parade. Again, we ask your permission to march 
on the municipal thoroughfares. 

Sincerely, 

Philip M. Englishman 
Sgt at Arms, Br 102 RCL 

519-881-3775 Res 
519-377-3777 Mobile 

mickeyd@wightman.ca 

mailto:mickeyd@wightman.ca

